
 

 

 

9/27/2024 
 

Dear Springfield Estates Families:  

The Early Release Mondays planned throughout the school year for elementary schools are essential to allow 
educators time for planning and professional development. Students will be dismissed 3 hours early seven times 
throughout the school year and are encouraged to return home via their normal route. However, we understand 
there may be a childcare hardship because of the early release Mondays for many of our families. To resolve these 
concerns, student supervision will be available for families who need it.  

The Early Release Monday for Springfield Estates is October 21.  

SACC will be available to those students currently enrolled in SACC. 

To help plan for our school’s childcare needs this day, please complete this form: 
https://forms.gle/sKViheBaD3EfB88o8 for each of your children who are enrolled at Springfield Estates 
Elementary.  

This form is for Springfield Estates only.  If you have a child at another FCPS school, please use their survey 
form. Previous survey responses will not be used.  

If you have multiple children, you will need to submit multiple forms. Staff will confirm the after-school 
supervision plan for each student. 

Sincerely, 

 

 April Martin, Principal  

Springfield Estates Elementary 

 

Springfield Estates Elementary School 
6200 Charles Goff Dr. 

Springfield, Virginia 22150 
703-921-2300 

https://forms.gle/sKViheBaD3EfB88o8

